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Dear Legislators, 

 

I am writing in support of H.B. 3202 (the Night Skies Protection bill). 

 

Excessive or unnecessary outdoor nighttime lighting is a threat to wildlife in many 

ways, and also diminishes our ability to see our beautiful nighttime skies. Please vote 

yes on this bill. 

 

Thank you, 

Pat Burnham 

 

 

 

--------------------------------------- 

From: 

Pat Burnham 

Ashland 


